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Welcome to the 17th Annual Student Poster Conference of the Faculty of Allied Health
Sciences. This event highlights the hard work and scholarly spirit of our senior
students, as well as the dedication and support of our esteemed faculty.

To our senior students, congratulations on your exceptional research projects. Your
curiosity, commitment, and determination have resulted in the inspiring work we see
today.

A sincere thank you to our faculty members and research mentors. Your expertise
and encouragement have been essential in guiding these research projects. Your
dedication to fostering a learning environment is deeply appreciated.

As we celebrate today’'s achievements, | encourage all students to view this
conference as the foundation for their career journey as future researchers and
lifelong learners. The field of health sciences is constantly evolving, and your ongoing
curiosity and pursuit of knowledge are crucial to becoming a successful health care
professional.

Collaboration and interdisciplinary approaches are essential to addressing the
complex health challenges we face. | therefore urge you to build strong networks and
engage in collaborative projects, welcoming the diverse knowledge and perspectives
that enrich our health sciences.

Thank you all for your contributions to making this conference a success. Let's
continue to strive for excellence and make meaningful advancements in our health
sciences fields.

Congratulations and best wishes for your future endeavors.

Mohammed Sh. Nadar, PhD, OTR
Acting Dean, Faculty of Allied Health Sciences
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